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Note:  The Specifications and Compliance Sheet must be signed and stamped 
 

Item Descriptions 

Product Specifications 

Features / Specifications 
For Vendors to complete 

Comply 
(Yes / No) 

State Your Proposal 

1 
Dustbin for 

Office 

Type:  Open-Top   

Material:  Metal   

Design:  Mesh   

Shape:  Round or Square   

Colour:  White, Silver or Black   

Capacity:  20-25L   

Size:  Vendor to provide the size   

Picture: 
Vendor to provide with clear 
picture 

  

Availability:  In-stock   

Quantity: 41 units   

Quantity-Base 
Pricing 

If any, to state price 
purchasing below 41 units 

  

Price Validity: 
State number of months 
(minimum 3 months) 

  

Delivery Period:  Monday, 24th March 2025   

2 
Dustbin for 

Toilet 

Type:  
Pedal and Durable (Heavy 
Duty) 

  

Material:  Plastic   

Design:  Modern   

Shape:  Square   

Colour:  Grey or Black   

Capacity:  30L   

Size:  Vendor to provide the size   

Picture: 
Vendor to provide with clear 
picture 

  

Availability:  In-stock   

Quantity: 9 units   

Quantity-Base 
Pricing 

If any, to state price 
purchasing below 9 units 
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Item Descriptions 

Product Specifications 

Features / Specifications 
For Vendors to complete 

Comply 
(Yes / No) 

State Your Proposal 

2 
Dustbin for 

Toilet 

Price Validity: 
State number of months 
(minimum 3 months) 

  

Delivery Period:  Monday, 24th March 2025   

3 

Dustbin for 
Pantry and 

Outdoor 
Entrance 

Type:  
Pedal and Durable (Heavy 
Duty) 

  

Material:  Plastic   

Design:  Modern   

Shape:  Square   

Colour:  Grey or Black   

Capacity:  80L   

Size:  Vendor to provide the size   

Picture: 
Vendor to provide with clear 
picture 

  

Availability:  In-stock   

Quantity: 6 units   

Quantity-Base 
Pricing 

If any, to state price 
purchasing below 6 units 

  

Price Validity: 
State number of months 
(minimum 3 months) 

  

Delivery Period:  Monday, 24th March 2025   

4 
 
 

Umbrella 
Stand 

Material: Stainless Steel or Metal   

Style: Modern   

Colour: 
Stainless Steel, White, Silver 
or Black 

  

Capacity: Holds up to 10 umbrellas   

Features: Space saver and rust-proof   

Size:  Vendor to provide the size   

Picture: 
Vendor to provide with clear 
picture 

  

Availability:  In-stock   

Quantity: 2 unit   

Quantity-Base 
Pricing 

If any, to state price 
purchasing 1 unit only 
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Item Descriptions 

Product Specifications 

Features / Specifications 
For Vendors to complete 

Comply 
(Yes / No) 

State Your Proposal 

4 
Umbrella 

Stand 

Price Validity: 
State number of months 
(minimum 3 months) 

  

Delivery Period:  Monday, 24th March 2025   

 
 


